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January 2025
Dear Parents,

We are excited to inform you that arrangements have been made for Year Four pupils to attend a residential trip to the Quinta Centre, near Oswestry, from Wednesday 25th June to Friday 27th June 2025. This experience is designed to enrich the children’s learning, foster independence and encourage teamwork. The Quinta Centre offers an excellent environment, with ample indoor and outdoor spaces, woodlands and sports facilities.

During the visit, the children will engage in an itinerary full of hands-on learning experiences in Science, Engineering, D & T, Geography, creative writing and team-building. One highlight will be a raft-building activity on the centre’s lake, which promises to be both educational and exciting! To deepen their Science studies, we will also visit Chester Zoo, where the focus will be on animal digestive systems and writing information texts. On the final day, the children will enjoy time at the Xplore! Science Discovery Centre in Wrexham, which will further enhance their learning in a fun, interactive setting.

The total cost of this three-day trip is £135.00 (this is subject to every child attending), which includes all activities, accommodation and meals. To support families, payments can be made gradually in the coming months via our online payment system, allowing you to track each payment and any outstanding balance. Any parents who may find this payment challenging are encouraged to contact Mr. Frankland, who will be happy to discuss options.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A non-refundable deposit of £25 will be required to secure your child’s place.

We believe this residential trip will be an unforgettable and valuable experience for the children, and we look forward to sharing this adventure with them.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs. J Wiskow & Mrs. C Pecora
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